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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/28/2005

From:     Tony McCollum

Comment:
There are several books I have that were copyrighted either by a professional 
organization that is no longer in existence or by an individual who is dead.  I have
been unable to find out who has the copyright to these publications.  I would like 
to reprint these books, but am wary to do so when it is impossible for me to find 
out if there is a current copyright or if the copyright has been orphaned.
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